Joy LaNauze

From: Joy LaNauze

Sent: Thursday, 7 November 2024 3:28 pm

To: Jo Sunde

Cc: Hannah O'Kane

Subject: RE: P18-088 - Heights Road PPC - Revised Lodgement Package

Attachments: Heights Road Private Plan Change_Healthy Waters Stormwater Opinion_6 Nov
2024.pdf

Hilo

As discussed, | have received the attached memo from Healthy Waters outlining that there is still outstanding
stormwater information which needs to be provided pursuant to Clause 23 of Schedule 1 of the RMA.

As also discussed, | am yet to receive comments on the updated application from all experts, but thought that you
would want to receive Healthy Waters’ request sooner rather than later. Once | have received all comments, | will
provide an updated Clause 23 status letter.
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